
Since January, we have
admitted 15 residents. We

currently have 3 women living
in the home Rachel, Hannah,

and Alley. One of the residents
Alley recently had a caesarean
and graciously placed the baby

for adoption with a loving
family.  She will remain in the

home for a time of grieving. Due
to the overthrow of  Roe Vs.

Wade we have had an overflow
of women seeking shelter and

support.

House Updates" Defend the poor
and the fatherless;
do justice to the
afflicted and
needy; deliver the
poor and needy;
free them from the
hand of the wicked.
"  Psalm 82:3-4

Visit the
ministry page 

Keturahshaven.org

Nonprofit Providing Housing for
Homeless, Pregnant Women 

Keturah's Haven staff and residence at
women's Aglow prayer luncheon. 

Keturah's Haven staff and residents enjoying
pottery painitng .



Special Shout Out ! 

 Thank You Lucy Beaton! Lucy has been
a volunteer for the past year to do bible
studies with residents once a week at

7:30 am, you are a blessing to Keturah's
Haven, God Bless you Lucy continue the

good work, you are truly appreciated. 

Residents at bible study with Ms. Lucy Beaton

Ms. Lucy



Thank you Grace fellowship for
your gracious donation and

continued support ! 



Thank You MarIbel Moreno and
Laura Talley for your continued
donations of toiletries. You have
been a most valuable supporter in
providing these necessities to the
residents here at Keturah's Haven.
may God continue to bless you

and your families.  . 





Hi I'm Alessandra and I came into Keturah's Haven in July 2022 , since being here at the

haven, I have grown closer with God, and my faith has definitely become stronger.
After a day of being here at the Haven I came to Ms. Ruhamah and  told her that I 

 needed to talk to her. She looked at me and told me she already knew what it was about.
Her spirit just knew, so she contacted the adoption agency that same morning before I
had the chance to tell her,  I am truly  Thankful for her guidance and support.  I met with

the adoption agency, picked a family that I  trusted and felt connected  to to make sure I
had a good home for my precious baby boy, and on August 24th  Josiah made his arrival

to the world and went home with his new family a few days later. Since coming to The
Haven, I have grown as a person and as a mother. Whenever I need to talk, Mrs.
Ruhamah is always there for me with whatever I vent about. She has been very

supportive and loving towards me during this time. If I hadn't found Keturah's Haven, my
life would have been very different, I am forever grateful for Keturah's Haven , for

everyone who comes in and spends time with us, prays with us day in and day out. I am
also forever grateful for Mrs. Ruhamah and Mr. David 

I'm definitely always going to have a special place in my heart for the Haven.

Past Resident Spotlight 



Kadija Jarra was a resident of Keturah's Haven from August 2021 to September
2021, she recently joined the Haven as a paid staff member . Since she has left the

Haven Kadija has been able to continue her walk with God in a way that continues to
transform and equip her with the tools to navigate motherhood. Kadija has had past

experience as a recreational coordinator for an immigration youth center under
homeland security, community outreach, and in social media and content creation.

she is currently continuing her college education at HCC majoring in Cultural
Anthropology and Linguistics and plans to transfer to the university of her choice in

two years. Since starting her new position as Administrative  Assistant/ Resident
Assistant she has been strengthening old skills while learning and developing new

ones within her role. In her short time here she has been able to assist the residents
with getting to and from work, and appointments they may have,  as well as

completing weekly administrative task. We look forward to her growth with us here
here at the Haven ! 

Staff Feature 

Kadija and her son Salim at 9
Months

Kadija, her son and younger sister   at
last years Annual Gala Of Giving



Transitional Housing 

Keturah's Haven is seeking empty
nesters who are willing to house a
resident after transitioning from
Keturah's Haven for about 6-9

months. This will assist the resident
in continuing the following
structures; life skill training,
counseling, job training, and
parenting skills to help them
properly manage their lives.



 
Since the decision of Roe Vs. Wade
we have had an overflow of women
seeking shelter and support. Your

contributions are appreciated.



Current items needed ;



Bibles
Journals

Bath Towels 
Toiletries 

House Slippers 
Ankle length socks 

Flip Flops 

IMMEDIATE NEEDSIMMEDIATE NEEDS

THANK YOU!THANK YOU!  






Our annual "Gala Of Giving" ,

Friday February 24 2023. Hope

to see you there!














 "Game Night Under The Stars "  Is on October 30th, 2022  



YOU MAY ALSO HE L P US WHEN
DOING YOUR SHOP P ING

THROUGH !









1 . GO TO SMI L E .AMAZON. COM
AND US E YOUR AMAZON

A C COUNT LOGIN
INFORMAT ION.

2. S E L E C T K E TURAH ' S HAVEN AS
YOUR C HOI C E C HAR I TY.

NOW EVE RY T IME YOU
SHOP , PAR T OF THE P ROC E EDS

WI L L AUTOMAT I C AL LY B E
GIVEN TO KE TURAH'S HAVEN.

AT NO COST TO YOU!

YOU MAY ALSO HELP US WHEN



SHOPPING AT                                     BY FOLLOWING



THESE SIMPLE STEPS!

WE ARE SO VERY GRATEFUL FOR THE TIME , TALENT AND TREASURE GIVEN
BY EACH AND EVERY ONE OF YOU. ON THIS PAGE YOU WILL FIND WAYS IN
WHICH YOU CAN CONTINUE HELPING US FUND KETURAH'S HAVEN. THANK

YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SACRIFICE 

YOUR F INAN C IAL DONAT IONS

AR E TAX-DEDU C T I B
 L E . YOU

MAY DONAT E BY VI S I T ING T H E L INK

B E LOW OR

S C ANNING T H E QR CODE .

H T T P S : / 
/ K E TURAH S HAVEN.ORG/DONAT E

1 . C R EAT E A DIGITAL A C COUNT (I F
YOU DON' T HAVE ONE AL R EADY).

2. S IGN IN TO YOUR DIGI TAL
A C COUNT AND GO TO "MY

A C COUNT ".
3 . C L I C K ON "VI EW

COMMUNI TY R EWARDS " AND
S EAR C H FOR K E TURAH ' S HAVEN,

S E L E C T F ROM T H E L I S T AND C L I C K
" SAVE ".

ANY T RANSA C T IONS MOVING
FORWARD USING THE SHOP P E R ’S

C ARD NUMB E R ASSOC IAT ED
WI TH YOUR DIGI TAL A C COUNT

WI L L B E AP P L I ED TO KE TURAH'S
HAVEN, AT NO ADDED CO

CONSIDE R
B E COMING

A
MONTHLY

SUP POR T E R !
$25 /MONT H H E L P S
P ROVIDE WE L COME
BAS K E T S WH I C H

IN C LUDE : TOI L E T R I E S ,
B LANK E T S , JOURNAL S ,

B I B L E S AND WAT E R
BOT T L E S $ 1 0 0 /MONT H P ROVIDE S

T RANS POR TAT ION,
COUNS E L ING AND L I F E

S K I L L S C LAS S E S $ 5 0 0 /MONT H H E L P S
PAY R ENT , UT I L I T I E S AND

S TAF F SALAR I E S

P .O. BOX 5 2 6 1 | KATY, TX 7 749 1 | E IN: 47 - 2 3 547 5 9

Scan our QR code to get
directly to our site! 

"Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly or under
compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver. " 

2 Corinthians 9:7

https://dailyverses.net/2-corinthians/9/7

